

807 42 Ave N.E. Calgary, Alberta T2G 1Y8

Tel 403.248.7071 Fax 403.235.3872 Email admin@springboardcentre.ca www.springboardcentre.ca

September 18, 2023

Dear Team,

As you may already be aware, there have been several Day Care Centers that have been required to be temporarily closed in connection with the recent E. Coli outbreak.

Parents/Guardians, with children who attended these sites, have been requested by the Alberta Health Services (AHS) to stay home until they test negative for E. Coli and are symptom-free.

Thank you for your continued support and diligence in keeping everybody safe.

Sincerely,

Romeo Concepcion Chief Executive Officer